
In January, we welcomed the NYSE Amex Options trading floor community into the newly opened 
Buttonwood Room adjacent to the NYSE’s historic Main Room. 

Originally opened in 1922, this re-designed 7,000-square-foot space has been constructed specifically 
to meet the capacity and systems needs of options traders and completes the broader trading floor 
renovation that started with the NYSE’s Main Room in 2010. It is also home to some of NYSE Group’s U.S. 
Cash Equities traders and to ICE Futures U.S. market participants.

The opening of the Buttonwood Room coincides with NYSE’s announcement of Pillar, the new, fully-
integrated trading technology platform that will enable our customers to efficiently access all seven NYSE 
Group markets using a single specification. For NYSE Arca and NYSE Amex Options, Pillar will feature a range 
of functionality designed to offer industry-leading performance alongside the benefits of the Buttonwood 
Room trading floor. The phased roll out of Pillar is expected to begin for our options customers in late 2016.

Please contact your NYSE Relationship Manager at rmteam@nyse.com with any questions. We welcome 
your feedback to ensure our continued evolution is driven by our customers.

For more details on the Buttonwood Room, click here.
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